Subject: Re: DARPA Safe Genes - Slide presentation materials, Q about disclosure

From: <Owain.Edwards@csiro.au>

Date: 4/19/2017 7:19 PM

To: <paul.thomas@adelaide.edu.au>

CC: <godwin@ncsu.edu>, <toni.j.piaggio@aphis.usda.gov>, <dwthreadgill@tamu.edu>,

<royden.saah@islandconservation.org>, <Aaron.B.Shiels@aphis.usda.gov>,

<John.D.Eisemann@aphis.usda.gov>, <Keith.Hayes@data61.csiro.au>,

<karl.campbell@islandconservation.org>, <alun lloyd@ncsu.edu>, <jadelbor@ncsu.edu>,

<phill.cassey@adelaide.edu.au>

Good idea, but I'm already meeting my brother for dinner on Monday. He just happens to be in SD at the same time for another conference!

Paul, we'll have the chance to catch up in Auckland next week, from the sounds of it.

Owain

Sent from my iPad

On 20 Apr 2017, at 7:23 am, Paul Thomas < <u>paul.thomas@adelaide.edu.au</u> > wrote:

Hi John

I don't have any problem with sharing our approach/strategy.

I will send some slides that you may find useful in next couple of days.

I have booked my travel - arriving Monday afternoon, leaving Wednesday evening. Would be fun to have a group dinner Monday night.

Cheers

Paul

Sent from my iPhone

On 19 Apr 2017, at 8:38 pm, John Godwin < godwin@ncsu.edu > wrote:

Hi folks,

A couple of items here - materials for a presentation and question about sharing ideas in the Safe Genes proposal.

<u>Presentation materials</u>: We need to submit a slide presentation to the Safe Genes program

1 of 2 9/11/2017 11:35 AM

next Monday (4/24) in preparation for the Kickoff meeting in San Diego starting the following week (5/2-4). This will be summarizing what we will be doing as our part of the program. If you have slides that could be useful at and feel comfortable sharing those, that would be really helpful. I am in DC this week for a NSF panel, so expect to mainly get the presentation put together over the weekend.

Question about disclosing ideas: We will have the main presentation to the meeting and also a 'sidebar' discussion where the program folks have noted we can discuss anything 'proprietary' as opposed to sharing it more broadly. If there are ideas or plans for this project that we would like <u>not</u> to be shared publicly in the presentation, it would be good to have that discussion by email this week.

Thanks, John

--

John Godwin

Department of Biological Sciences, North Carolina State University

\*

mail: Dept. Biological Sciences, Box 7614, NCSU,

Raleigh, NC 27695-7617

Office location: 156 David Clark Laboratories phone: 919-513-2936, fax: 919-515-5327 website: http://godwin.wordpress.ncsu.edu/

2 of 2 9/11/2017 11:35 AM